
Mahmud Fitil
The MPCA must deny the water quality certification and permit with conditions being sought by
Enbridge. We should not be putting American Citizens and water bodies at risk for the foreign
interests of a Canadian fossil fuels company. Denying the 401 Water Quality Certification will
protect vulnerable wetlands by Enbridge's Line 3 project. The water, the wild rice are
irreplaceable and culturally important to all Americans and the Indigenous in particular. We must
honor our treaties with the Indigenous Nations of Turtle Island. I am writing in strong opposition
to granting Enbridge this certification and permit. Denying the 401 Water Quality Certification
ensures the peoples water will be protected. The 401 certification and conditions part of the 404
permit must be denied


